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Bids and Awards Committee I 
 
SUBJECT  : BID BULLETIN No. 1 
 
PROJECT NO. : 2021-ICTS1(003)-BI-CB-029 
PROJECT            : Professional and Consultancy Services for the 

Production, Production Training, Distribution and 
Archiving of Television and Radio-based Lessons for 
DepEd TV and DepEd Radio, Including the 
Embedding of Filipino Sign Language, Conversion in 

Three Localized Dialects of Its Episodes and IT 
Back-up Support with 24/7 Help Desk 

 
DATE   : November 20, 2021 

 
 This Bid Bulletin is hereby issued for the information and guidance of all 
prospective bidders and shall form an integral part of the bidding documents 
issued earlier for the above project. 
 

I. Section III. Bid Data Sheet 
 

a. ITB Clause 7.1, page 61 of the bidding documents, is hereby amended 
to read: 

 
Considering the current situation due to the pandemic (COVID-19) and 
the mandate to observe social distancing, DepEd will hold a pre-bid 
conference for this Project on November 24, 2021, 10:00 A.M. 

through videoconferencing using the MS Teams, which shall be 
open to prospective bidders.  
 
Section 22.3 of R.A. 9184 and its IRR provide that Pre-bid Conference 
may be conducted in person or face-to-face through videoconferencing, 
webcasting, or similar technology, or a combination thereof. Procuring 
Entities with videoconferencing capabilities that have manufacturers, 
suppliers, distributors, contractors and/or consultants that also have 

videoconferencing capabilities may conduct their pre-bidding 
conferences electronically. 
 
The Pre-bid Conference is open to prospective bidders, and in case of 
procurement of consulting services, the shortlisted bidder, but 
attendance shall not be mandatory. 

 
Prospective Bidders who intend to participate are required to 
communicate with the BAC Secretariat through email at 
depedcentral.bacsecretariat@deped.gov.ph their confirmation and 
accomplish the Online Pre-bid Conference Form provided (Annex C) on 
or before November 23, 2021, 5:00 P.M. Upon receipt of this form, the 
BAC Secretariat Division will send the link of the meeting. 
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All other provisions not herein modified shall remain in full force and effect. 

For your information and guidance. 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
Undersecretary and BAC I Chairperson 


